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March 1, 2018 
 
Dear TSITE Member: 
 
Your name is listed in the Tennessee Section ITE membership directory, and not in the International 
ITE membership directory.  In order to maintain membership in TSITE, you are required by our by-
laws to register as an affiliate member and are subject to annual dues in the amount of $25.00.  An 
invoice is attached below.  Please detach and complete the bottom portion, and return it along with a 
check payable to Tennessee Section ITE or you can pay online with a credit card at: 
http://tsite.org/affiliate-member-dues/ 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nathan Vatter, P.E. 
2018 TSITE Secretary-Treasurer 
865-594-2456 
Nathan.Vatter@tn.gov  

 
 

INVOICE 
2018 TENNESSEE SECTION ITE DUES 

 
 
Name:      
 
Organization:     
 
Address:      
 
      
 
                
 
Amount Due: $25.00 
 
Return to: Nathan Vatter, P.E. 
  TDOT Region 1 Traffic Office 

Transportation Management Center, 2ND Floor 
  7238 Region Lane 

Knoxville, TN 37914 


